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Dear Site Evaluation Committee, 
 
I am personally opposed to the Northern Pass Project for several reasons. The first being the physical installation  

of the much taller and obstructive transmission towers. This would be a permanent eyesore that would have to be  

endured for many generations to come. I would imagine this would also have a negative impact on property values  

within close proximity to the project. Secondly, I'm sure I don't have all the information but I believe the power  

generated and economic benefit to the State of New Hampshire would be temporary and minimal. I read that  

most of the power would essentially be routed through the State and delivered to points south of NH? 
 
For these reasons I am opposed to the project. Thank you for taking these thoughts and comments into  

consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas Sexton 

  

 


